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UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
DISTRICT OF CONNECTICUT 

CLERK’S ANNOUNCEMENT 
2020-02 

NOTICE TO THE BAR AND THE PUBLIC REGARDING TWO DAY  
CLOSURE OF THE U.S. BANKRUPTCY CLERK’S OFFICE  

AND COURTROOM IN NEW HAVEN 

Please Be Advised and Take Notice: 

The Clerk’s Office and Courtroom of the U.S. Bankruptcy Court in the Connecticut Financial Center in 
New Haven will be closed on Thursday, March 19, 2020, and Friday, March 20, 2020.   

The Hartford and Bridgeport offices remain open and can accept filings at those locations.  

The New Haven Office is scheduled to reopen on Monday, March 23, 2020, with normal business hours. 

March 18, 2020 
Pietro Cicolini 
Clerk of Court  


